2021-2022 Hockey season report for VP Personnel of FSJMHA

This was my first year in this position with the FSJ Minor Hockey Board, after participating in many previous years in other roles as needed. I was able to be in attendance to most of the Board meetings, assisting in the required reviews and decisions that came forward throughout the season. 

In December, a job of tracking the "Travel & Relief Permissions" was added to my plate; I was able to document and record the needed information, and to provide regular reports to the Board & Coordinators as necessary. 

As I enjoy seeing the players being on the ice, playing the game they all love, I will continue for the next season of 2022-2023 in the position of VP Personnel and a member of the Board. 

Report prepared by,
Karen Giesbrecht
VP Personnel of FSJMHA
February 2022
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